Should I Bring My Child To Church?

Guidelines if your child might not be feeling well

We know children can get sick quickly and at the worst times! We also know that you
look forward to worshipping God with your adult friends while your child is in his or her
own class. However, we must consider all the children and their families in our
programs. No one wants to come to church and get sick!

Therefore, we cannot allow a child to participate in our programs if they have:
Cold and flu symptoms including colored nasal discharge, cough, or frequent
sneezing.

Sore throat or when the back of the throat looks red or has white spots.
Stomachache/Vomiting/Diarrhea within the past 24 hours.
Fever greater than 100.4° within the past 7 days, without medication.

On Antibiotics, unless they have been on the antibiotics for at least 24 hours by
the beginning of our program.

Rash and skin infections of any kind without a doctor’s okay.
Eye infections until there is no more discharge.

Lice until it has been properly treated.

Any other communicable disease.

If still in doubt, ask yourself, “How would | feel if another parent brought their child with
the symptoms my child has?”

If your child becomes ill while in our care, he or she will be separated from the other
children and you will be notified immediately to pick them up.

All open wounds must be covered.

GraceKidz Staff cannot administer medication, unless it is an Epi-Pen in an emergency
situation.
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